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Letter or Email Response: 
To whom this may concern, I am a resident of …REDACTED…, and I am writing to you to express my view that I do not 
want new builds in our Green spaces, namely 'Jessel Green' and 'Rockford Green'. These green spaces are crucial for a 
variety of activities such as games, exercise, picnics, walking dogs, socialising and much more. As the greens were 
strategically placed in these areas to facilitate the mental and physical health of its residents, myself being one of 
them, I am extremely disturbed to hear of the intention to build in these spaces. Therefore I would like to say that I 
categorically do not want any new builds in our precious green spaces. Yours faithfully, …REDACTED…
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